Southwest Preparatory Learning Center Board of Directors Nomination

The Nominating Committee invites you to submit nominations

Who is Eligible: All members of the community, especially parents of students who attend the Southwest Preparatory Learning Center are eligible for nomination.

How to Recommend Nominees:

You may recommend yourself or others for possible nomination. Please use the enclosed nomination form to suggest nominees. You may suggest as many members as you like. Be sure to include accurate addresses and phone numbers for each. Send completed forms and resume to:

Aaron Redd, Governing Body President Southwest Preparatory Learning Center 10301 Candelaria Rd NE Albuquerque, NM 87112 aredd@splc-nm.com

The Nominations Process

The Nominating Committee, after receiving all nominations, will submit a single slate of Nominees to the Board for consideration and approval. Nominees will be required to attend the meeting at which an election is held and will be interviewed by the Governing Council in a public session. Only individuals with no real or apparent conflicts of interests will be eligible.

Duties of a Director

Board duties include but are not limited to: active participation in a policy-based governance system, adhere to fiduciary responsibility, provide direction for the Southwest Preparatory Learning Center goals, activities and status, serve on ad hoc committees, and work in collaboration with Southwest Secondary Learning Center on special projects.

Please note: Many people are nominated for a few open Board positions. A rigorous selection process follows nomination, including screening, interviewing, checking of references and matching with current Board needs. Incomplete or late nomination forms will not be considered.